
DATE: March 26, 2018 

 

CITY OF COOLIDGE 

CITY COUNCIL ACTION FORM 
SUBJECT: Lawn Mower Purchase STAFF PRESENTER: Ricky LaPaglia, 

Parks and Recreation Director 

 
RECOMMENDATION 

It is the recommendation of the Parks Department that we unfreeze the capital budget and 

purchase a lawn mower from Tractor Supply Company in Coolidge in the amount of $6,129.15. 

 

 

DISCUSSION 

Bids were received by 3 different companies. All bids are attached, as well as the bid tabulation 

sheet. 

 

Tractor Supply:   $6,129.15 

 

Bingham:    $9,185.15 

 

Home Depot (Swisher)  $7,264.75 

 

FISCAL IMPACT 

$6,129.15 fully funded in 17-18 Capitol Improvement Plan Budget  

ATTACHMENTS 

Tractor Supply Bid (PDF) 

Swisher Bid (PDF) 

Bingham Bid 2018 (PDF) 

Lawn Mow Bid Sheet (XLSX) 

REVIEW: 

Ricky LaPaglia Completed 03/09/2018 10:34 AM 

City Attorney Completed 03/19/2018 11:35 AM 



DATE: March 26, 2018 

 

Gabe Garcia Skipped 03/21/2018 10:35 AM 

Rick Miller Pending  

 


